
Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Memorandum 

Date: May 19,2015 

To: AI Spence, Directives Program Manager, Information and Technology, ASP-11 0 

From: James D. Linney, Director, Air Traffic Systems, AJM-2 and 
Malcolm Andrews, Director, Enterprise Services, AJM-3 

Prepared by: Tev Hatcher, Directives Management Officer, AJM-0 

Subject: Cancellation ofPMO Directives 

In meeting the FAA long-term goal ofkeeping directives current, the Program Management 
Organization (PMO) is requesting cancellation of the following orders: 

DirectiVe''~ 
NuDI.b~r''<, 

6300.5 

Juslfitication 

comprehensive document that 
establishes procedures and 
responsibility tbr the selection 
of sites for new FAA en route 
air traffic control radar 
facilities and, in fact, 
references Order 6300.5. 
Order 6300.5 explains the 
responsibilities and authority 
for the development of 
operational requirements and 
accomplishment of the site 
surveys, but does not detail the 
methodology for performing 
the siting analysis. The 
recommendation is to 
incorporate section 6 from 
Order 6300.5 into Order 



 6340.15 to create a 
consolidated document that 
contni ns the procedures and 
methodology for siting 
Primary and Secondary 
systems as well as the 
responsibilities and authority 
for selection nnd approval of 
the site, and eliminating 
Order 6300.5. 

6030.37A Ainvay Facilities Maintennnce 
Radio Communications 

AJM-3 1 FAA Order 6580.5B, 
Maintenance of Remote 
Communication Facility (RCF) 
Equipment (updated July 
2013), covers policy and 
detailed procedures more 
comprehensively which more 
than satisfies the need for 
Order 6030.3 7 A. Therefore. 
we recommend that 6030.37A 

1 
!

be canceled. 

If you have any questions or require additional infom1ation, please contact Tev llatcher at 
202-267-0653. 

) 
James Q. Linney·· 
Director; Air Traffic System AJM-2 Director; Enterprise Services, AJM-3 
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